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ANNOUNCEMENTS  

TO SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES AT CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL, GO TO christcathedral.org/give. 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

A JOINT WORSHIP SERVICE WITH  

GORDON UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 17, 2016 

3:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Make plans to join us for a joint service with Gordon United 

Methodist Church, located at 2334 Herman Street, 37208, on 

Sunday, January 17, at 3 p.m. The service will commemorate Martin 

Luther King Day and will be continuation of our series on racism and 

reconciliation, Seeing The Face of God In Each Other.  

SACRED SPACE FOR THE CITY 

WINTER SYMPOSIUM 
JANUARY 15-17, 2016 

FEATURING SHANE CLAIBORNE 

“WHAT IF JESUS MEANT WHAT HE SAID” 
 

Using biographical stories to animate Biblical truths, Shane Claiborne 

will offer his version of God’s revolution –a revolution that is gentle 

and magnetic, and big enough to set both the oppressed and the 

oppressors free.  
Friday, January 15 

Reception 5:30 p.m., Dinner 6:00 p.m.,  

Program 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 
 

Saturday, January 16 
Lecture 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  

Sunday, January 17 
Shane Claiborne will be our guest preacher 

at the 8:30 a.m., 11 a.m. Liturgies and speaker 

at 9:45-10:45 a.m., the Dean’s Forum.  

Dinner reservations, payment required and 

request for Childcare by Monday, January 11.  

Go to goo.gl/qnNT7B for reservations. 

SCOTT DETTRA 

ORGAN 
 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 24, 2016 
4:00 P.M. 

 

Organist and Director of Music at Church of the Incarnation in 

Dallas, Texas, Scott Dettra also maintains an active performance 

schedule.  
 

Sponsored by Gene Russell 
 

Free and open to the public 

Childcare provided. Reception following the concert. 

Christcathedral.org/sacredspace for more information. 

 

BECKY ROCHFORD RETIREMENT CELEBRATION 

 

On Sunday, January 31, we will celebrate 

Becky Rochford’s 16-year ministry in Christian 

formation at the 9:30 a.m. Liturgy preceding the 

Annual Meeting and Vestry election. The  

celebration will continue with a special lunch 

honoring Becky. in Cheek Hall.  

 

Please RSVP to Marti Lawson at 615-255-7720 

or email mlawson@christcathedral.org to make 

your reservation for lunch. 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING AND VESTRY ELECTION 

January 24 and January 31 

 

Later this month, you will have the opportunity to participate in 

the selection of members for the next Vestry class. Members of the 

Cathedral Vestry assist the Dean in the management and oversight 

of the congregation’s ministry, proclaiming “the Good News of 

God in Christ.” An eligible voter must be present at the Annual 

Meeting, at least 16 years of age, and an enrolled, confirmed  

communicant in good standing of the Cathedral congregation. 
 

Five of the following ten parishioners of the Cathedral will be 

elected to the Vestry class of 2018: 

Cynthia Curtis 

Tameron Hedge 

Roger Moore 

David Morton 

Donna Nicely 

Caroline Rossini 

Trone Sawyer 

Katie Sheesley 

Walker Willse 

Judy Wright 



JOURNEY IN FAITH  

WEDNESDAYS  

6:00 P.M. 
 

Wednesdays, Cathedral Annex Building, 6 p.m. For All Newcomers and 

Inquirers: Are you interested in baptism, confirmation, or simply 

learning more about being a Christian in the Episcopal Church? 

Are you coming to Christ Church Cathedral from another tradition or 

from another Episcopal Church?  Journey in Faith is for you!  

 

HAVE YOU REMEMBERED CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL IN YOUR WILL? 

Montgomery Bell State Park 

On the weekend of February 26-28, 2016, all women of Christ 

Church Cathedral are invited and encouraged to attend the 

annual Women’s Retreat at Montgomery Bell State Park. This 

weekend is a rare opportunity for the women of our congregation 

to come together in fellowship and friendship and to spend 

deliberate time thinking, praying, listening, and talking about 

our faith and lives.  
 

Spiritual practices are how we respond in prayerful, worshipful, 

and disciplined ways to God’s presence in and around us.  

The theme of this Women’s Retreat will be “Listening as a 

Spiritual Practice.” It will be led by our very special guest 

speaker, the Reverend Danielle Thompson, who will explore 

how being attentive to the voices of God, self, and others is a 

vital part of our spiritual life. We will engage topics such as 

discernment and decision-making, attention and distraction, and 

especially the art of receiving and telling stories. Whether your 

daily life is full of quiet or noise, and whether you prefer 

silence or sound, this retreat aims to help you listen well to the 

call that is happening all around us.   
 

The Reverend Danielle Thompson is 

Assistant to the Rector at St. Mary’s-on-

the-Highlands Episcopal Church in 

Birmingham, Alabama where she 

directs the parish’s pastoral care and 

outreach ministries. Danielle was 

sponsored for ordination by Christ 

Church Cathedral and has served as a 

parish priest and seminary chaplain in 

Chicago and New York. Danielle  

relocated to Birmingham in 2015 with 

her husband Josh Davis, an Alabama native, and two young 

sons, Joshua and Jem.  
 

REGISTER ONLINE AT 2016cccwomensretreat.eventbrite.com 
 

Contact Monica Flynn Urness mflynnurness@comcast.net or 

Glenda Chambers glenda0627@gmail.com for more information.  

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

JUNE 13-16, 2016 

 

ADULT CLASSES NEXT SUNDAY, JANUARY 17 
9:45-10:45 A.M. 

 

Adult Classes: 
Dean’s Forum 
  

“What if Jesus Meant What He Said” 

Presenter: Shane Claiborne 
 

Centering Prayer 
Living Buddha, Living Christ, by Thich Nhat Hanh 

Led by Arlene Wilson, Susan Hilderbrand, Heather Rippetoe, John 

Wellborn, and Benetta Ligon  (Cathedral Annex Building) 
 

Faith & Family Matters 
Led by Hannah and John Lavey  (Chapel) 
 

Sitting with Scripture: Lectionary Readings for  

Listening Ears 
Led by Ben Curtis, Lyonel Gilmer, Keith Meador, and Rod Murray 

(Room 4, Undercroft)  

MOLLY PAYNE-HARDIN 

 

Beginning next Sunday, January 17, Molly 

Payne-Hardin will begin serving as our 

new seminarian. Molly is in her second 

year at the University of the South in  

Sewanee. She is from the Diocese of the 

Central Gulf Coast and her sending parish 

is Christ Church in Pensacola, Florida. She 

is a cradle Episcopalian and has served in a 

wide range of lay ministry and leadership 

roles over the years. Her most recent areas 

of service to the church have been in facilitating prayer groups 

and contemplative prayer retreats, Christian formation, and young 

families ministry. She enjoys discovering tasty restaurants before 

they become too well-known, practicing yoga, talking about your 

dogs, and hiking the Sewanee trails with her husband Michael.  

A proud graduate of Florida State University (B.A '91, M.S. '00), 

she worked in the field of marketing communications before  

discerning a call to ordained ministry.  

WEAPON-FREE: The Cathedral clergy and Vestry have 

declared the Cathedral to be a weapon-free place of worship, 

prayer, study, and fellowship, as a sign of Eucharistic peace. 

Please leave any weapons you are licensed to carry at home or in 

your car when you visit Christ Church Cathedral.  
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